
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 

“Philip ran up and heard him reading Isaiah the 

prophet and said, “Do you understand what you are 

reading?” He replied, “How can I, unless someone 

instructs me.” (Acts 8: 30-31) Holy Spirit, send me 

the help I need to learn about you today. 

 

Honor Roll  

Congratulations to all the students who attained 

Honor Roll during the 3rd quarter. Congratulations! 

 

Honors – GPA 3.0- 3.599 

Marcus H.   Lily B. 

Quintina M.   Carmella P. 

Justus R.   Lathan S.  

Timmarra A.  Jada B. 

Aidan N.   Tom W. 

Austin K.  Gavin K. 

Parker N.   Dominic R. 

 

High Honors – GPA of 3.6-3.99 

Maggie B.  Jersey B. 

Jacob F.  Olivia W. 

Gabe W.   Isabelle F. 

Sam H.   Dylan K. 

Larah P.   Josh R. 

Kolbe M.   Charlize M.  

Lucy R.   Sienna S. 

 

Highest Honors – 4.0 GPA 

Cassie B.   Gabby P. 

Owen M.   Joseph A.  

Connor M. 

 

Spirit T-shirts 

Holy Family School will be ordering red Spirit T-

shirts with the logo “Holy Family Strong, 2020 and 

Beyond” Look for a separate email with 

information about ordering. Child sizes are $10 

each, and adult sizes are $15. 

 

Check out our new website! 

www.holyfamilylacey.org. Share with your friends! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 4-8 – Teacher Appreciation Week – 

Make a card for your teachers and drop it off at the 

school on Monday, May 4 during your library time 

slot, or between 8AM and 12:00 PM on 

Wednesday, May 6. There will be a box outside the 

front door for you to deposit your cards. They will 

be delivered to the teachers later this week. 

Make a sign and send a photo of yourself holding it 

to let your teachers know how much you appreciate 

them. Send it to davism@holyfamilylacey.com and 

we will post it on Facebook and Instagram. Or tag it 

with #hfslacey. The first 5 students to post will get a 

Holy Family School water bottle! 

May 4- Library Book Checkout - Books will be 

available to check out in the Extended Care room. 

Sign up for your time slot at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4CA8AE

28A2FF2-hfslibrary 

May 8, 9, and 10 – Virtual Jog-a-thon – Please read 

the jog-a-thon directions and jog for Holy Family 

on either Friday, Saturday or Sunday. Record your 

minutes and complete the form which will be on the 

website (coming soon!) 

May 18 – Virtual May Crowning. Look for more 

details to come.  

May 20 – PA meeting – 4:00 PM – Contact Jane 

O’Sullivan for details.jane@osullivanlawoffice.com 

Box Tops  

Please continue to submit your box tops online. 

Holy Family School has $156 in earnings so far!  
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Jog-a-thon 
Put on your jogging shoes and get 

ready to jog for Holy Family! 

Please follow all the rules for 

social distancing and pick a time 

on Friday, Saturday, or Sunday, 

May 8-10 and jog, walk, or run 

for up to two hours in your neighborhood. You can 

do your time in short intervals. Fill out the form on 

www.holyfamilylacey.com (available Tuesday, 

May 5) noting the number of minutes that you run 

and submit it. Ask your friends and family to pledge 

based on the number of minutes you run.  

 

Jog-a-thon Pledges 

Students with the top pledge amounts are: 

            Lathan S.– in top place! 

            Dylan K and Gavin K – in 2nd place 

Charlotte S., Marco E, Amaia E.–3rd place 

Conner M, Kolbe M, Josh R, Jadyn R. 

Prizes will be awarded at the Back to School picnic 

or as soon as social distancing rules allow 

 

Spirit Activities 

Thank you to all who sent in photos of their good 

deeds and black and white outfits. These are the 

spirit activities for the rest of the year: 

May 4 - Teacher appreciation week, make a card 

for your teacher and post it 

May 11 - Pet day - pose with a pet or stuffed animal 

May 18 - Crazy hat/hair day 

May 25 - Memorial Day – Dress in camo or wear a 

yellow ribbon to celebrate the military 

June 1 - Sports day - wear a favorite team outfit 

June 8 - Last week of school - pose in your uniform 

Please email your photos to.  

Preschool – 2nd – davism@holyfamilylacey.com 

3rd – 6th grade – religion@holyfamilylacey.com 

7th-8th grade – newkirk@holyfamilylacey.com 

 

Prayer For Holy Family School:   

Dear Lord, bless our Catholic school.  Help us to 

continue to be a humble source of wisdom, always 

yearning to learn more about your tremendous love 

for us.  May all who enter Holy Family School be 

filled with the gift of your Holy Spirit, coming to 

know you in a more meaningful way.  Guide us as a 

community that respects and welcomes everyone.  

May Catholic education continue to grow so that 

your good news can be taught to children 

throughout the world.  Amen 

Instagram is here! 
Did you know that Holy Family 

School has an Instagram account? 

It’s at holyfamilyschoollacey. 

Please follow us and tag photos of students doing 

distance learning with #hfslacey.  

 

Don’t forget recess! 

Morning recess 

4th-5th-6th grades – 9:45-10:00 AM 

7th-8th grades – 10:00-10:15 AM 

3rd – 10:15 – 10:30 AM 

1st -2nd grades – 10:30 – 10:45 

 

Lunch recess 

3rd-4th-5th grades – 11:50AM- 12:15 PM 

6th -7th- 8th grades – 12:20 – 12:45 PM 

For more information, contact Mrs. Mauer at 

mauer@holyfamilylacey.com to join. 

 

Library Book Check-out Procedures 

Books will be available for check out on Mondays 

during May in the Extended Care room in the main 

building. One family group will be permitted into 

the room at a time. Students may choose up to 5 

books. Look for books for parents as well! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4CA8AE

28A2FF2-hfslibrary 

 
1. Masks are recommended. 

2. Please drop off any books that you are returning 

in the crates in the hallway. 

3. When you enter the Extended Care room, please 

use the hand sanitizer before touching any 

books.  

4. Books are laying flat on the tables so you can 

see the titles and cover. If you pick up a book, 

please take that book.  

5. Use the clean pencils and index cards to write 

your name and the names of the books you have 

chosen. 

6. Place the used pencils into the designated 

container.  

7. Enjoy your books! 

Other library dates are: 

Monday, May 4 

Monday, May 11 

Monday, May 18 

Monday, June 1 
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